LUTHER COLLEGE

DECORAH, IOWA 52101
319 382.3621

September 27, 197h

Dear Colleague:

Enclosed is the pertinent information for the Program of
Visiting Lecturers of the Iowa Section of the #e ythematical
Association of America., Rach institution of hlgher education
in Towa, junior colleges, four year colleges, and universities,
is to receive a cony. Also, each lecturer is o have a perqonal
copy. Your Executive Committee trusts that you will reacd the
information carefully, Then schools and lecturers can mie
arrangements for visits.

A report of a visit ie

to be made by the lecturer on the
form provided. Schools are invit

ed to report informally.

If questions arise or if we may be of service to you, nlease
feel free to contast your Execubtive Committee.

Sincerely,

DQ) o7t &,L(, jjk’// g

Donald Pilgrim, Chairman
Towa Section
pMathematical Association of America
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